
August 14, 2012

Attendance:  Dennis Strain, Kim and Casey Goodson, Rich Joos, Jack Donner, Wayne 
Caldwell, and John Kennedy

John spoke to the team from Ecclesiastes.

The minutes were read and approved.

Financial
• Lori Crain has resigned from the part-time secretary position.
• Connie Roth is now working as the secretary on Thursdays.  She is learning the 

Quickbooks book keeping system for now.
• The team voted to accept the financial report.

Missions
• The team voted to give one-time mission funds to:

• $500 to the Salt of the Earth Ministries
• $500 to Our God Provides Ministries
• $800 to the NM Baptist Children's Home
• $9.54 to the benevolence fund

Old business
• The church still needs a corporate treasurer.  The treasurer must be named before 

the end of the year.
• A work day will be held soon to begin tearing down walls to expand the fellowship 

hall.
• The team discussed the need for a music/youth staff position.  The team will be 

praying for this position.

New business
• The team discussed the idea of hosting a Harvest Festival again this year.
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